

## **Capital District Regional Office**

800 Troy-Schenectady Road Latham, NY 12110-2455

Phone: (518) 783-7977 Fax: (518) 783-4934

Andrew Pallotta
President
Jolene T. DiBrango
Executive Vice President
Ronald Gross
Second Vice President
J. Philippe Abraham
Secretary-Treasurer

March 27, 2023

Dear Mr. Apostol,

Please be advised that the Professional Staff Association, as affiliated with New York State United Teachers, has ratified the attached memorandum of agreement, with respect to a new collective bargaining agreement for the term of January 1, 2023 -December 31, 2027. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Kevin M. Grossman